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Secretary of State ﬁ‘%—jé«?\-'

Rm 203 Statehouse W
Boise, ID 83720 c/é /

Re:  Spartan Constructors, Inc.
3412 Pierce Drive
Chamblee, GA 30341
58-1443368
Dear Sirs/Madams:

According to our records the annual report for the above referenced corporation is due
in the near future. We would like to request that the annual filing be sent directly to us or that
We can receive a copy of the annual report required by your state. Our reasoning behind this
request is so that we can make sure the report will be filed timely and so that our client can
maintain its good standing in your state.

The information can be sent to the following:

GROSS, COLLINS + CRESS, P.C.
c/o Joey Thomas

2625 Cumberland Pkwy Ste 400
Atlanta, GA 30339

Ph#(404) 433-1711

Fx#(404) 432-3473

Please feel free to call, if you have any questions or comments.
Thank you for your time and consideration in this request.

Sincerely,

GROSS, COLLINS + CRESS, P.C.

Certified Public Accountants
Member: SECPS and PCPS Divisions of AICPA

2625 Cumberland Parkway  Suite 400 * Atlanta, Ceorgia 30339 » (404) 433-1711 o FAX (404) 432-3473

John P. Collins, CPA Elizabeth A. Salvati, CPA, PFS, CFP A member of
Stephen R. Gross, CPA James D. Shirley, CPA HLB
Melissa W. Rabern, CPA Richard B. Taylor, CPA
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